CATHOLIC 'STANGS BULLETIN FEBRUARY 25, 2024

"We must not separate our life from the Eucharist. The moment we do so, something shatters." St Teresa of Calcutta

THIS WEEK AT NEWMAN



NEXT WEEK AT NEWMAN







Join us for the Celebration of the Sacrament of Confirmation on Sunday, March 3, 2024, at Holy Redeemer Church as Ashton Moyo receives the Sacrament!

FIRST ANNUAL LENTEN RETREAT FOR THE CHILDREN OF HOLY REDEEMER Saturday, March 2nd 8:30 - II:45 am Pre-K - 2 Grade Families Saturday, March 9th 8:30 - II:45 am 3rd-5th Grade Families TALK TO BECKI TO SIGN UP!





UPCOMING EVENTS



